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During the academic year 2021-22, despite COVID-19 causing some classes to 

stop, the SC/ST/OBC Cell of St. John's College kept helping students from different 

backgrounds. We used online tools for seminars and counselling to support these 

students with their studies and feelings. We also made sure they could find help 

online when they needed it because of the pandemic. No grievances received 

from students during this academic year. The committee will try new things to 

help SC/ST/OBC students feel included and supported in college. 
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